
 

 
 

 

Town of Cape Elizabeth 

 

Seasonal Plow Driver 
 

 

Are you looking for a short-term opportunity to earn extra money? The Town of Cape 

Elizabeth is seeking to fill seasonal plow driver positions. Seasonal plow drivers assist 

with the Public Works Department’s winter operations. These positions work on an on-

call basis and are filled between November and April. The ideal candidate will be at least 

18 years old and have a valid Class B CDL license with a good driving record. Please 

contact Public Works at 799-4151 for more information. Additionally, applications are 

available at the Public Works Facility at 10 Cooper Drive. The Town of Cape Elizabeth is 

an equal opportunity employer. 
 

 

 

 

 


